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McGlinchey Stafford and the Manufactured Housing Institute (MHI) are pleased to bring you the Manufactured 
Housing Law Update. With content prepared by McGlinchey Stafford’s nationally-recognized consumer financial 
services team, the Update focuses on legal and regulatory actions in the manufactured housing industry.

Our hearts and best wishes go out to those affected by the recent hurricanes. After Harvey and Irma, some 
readers will find the following update a gentle breeze.

Texas has issued two bulletins relating to those in the manufactured housing industry affected by Hurricane 
Harvey.

The “Show Me State” of Missouri will show us how many new regulations it can issue in a month.

Cannonball‼‼! Just in time for the last gasps of summer, New Jersey manufactured home community owners 
better get out the sunscreen if the community has a pool.

Oregon has decided to get into the mortgage servicer licensing business. On a positive note, it is also instituting 
a Rent Guarantee Program that is sure to benefit landlord communities.

Read the full update here.
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